
 

 

Maynaguri College 

Department of English 

Notice 

 

Date: 01/06/2022 

 

This is for the information of all the Honours (of all semesters), SEC (for the Honours course in 

4th Semester) and the DSE (for the Honours course in 6th Semester) students of the English 

Department that they are required to appear for the Seminar presentation for the purpose of 

their Internal Evaluation relating to Term-End Examinations (June-July, 2022). The students are 

requested to follow relevant Departmental Notices issued from time to time to know about 

further details in this regard. 

 

 

Dr. Paramita Ghosh 

Head, Department of English 

Maynaguri College  


